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1 July 2019 
 
 
Our Reference: SYD17/01173/03 
DP&E Ref: SSD 8593 
 
 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Susan Fox 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
INGLEBURN RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY  
16 KERR ROAD, INGLEBURN  
 
Reference is made to your correspondence regarding the Development Application for the 
Ingleburn Resource Recovery Facility.  
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted information and notes that the EIS has addressed 
the issues adequately. Roads and Maritime has no comments for the Department to consider in 
the determination of the development application.  
 
Any inquiries in relation to this Application can be directed to the undersigned on 8849 2219 or 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Pahee Rathan 
Senior Land Use Assessment Coordinator 
North West Precinct 

  


